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We’re excited about the upcoming 2012 season at the Highland House 

Museum. We have some marvelous events and exhibits planned. We also have 

a completely new program for volunteers. Of course, greeting guests at the front 

desk is important. Everyone loves to see a friendly face when they come to the 

museum.  But if you would like to become more involved with the Truro 

Historical Society, we're looking for volunteers to help with the set-up of the 

museum for the 2012 season, installation of exhibits, specialized docent 

programs, fund raising activities, and database entry. Just a few hours of your 

time each week would mean so much to the efforts of the Society to make the 

history of Truro come alive and could be so rewarding for you. Plus, as a 

volunteer, you will earn a free membership in the Truro Historical Society. 

We'll begin taking applications soon for the summer season. Watch for our new 

application form.  
 
HOW CLEVER ARE YOU?  
NAME THIS MUSEUM ARTIFACT: 

 



 
 

 

Send your answer to info@trurohistorical.org by March 21st. The winner will be 

chosen at random from the correct responses, and will have their choice of a 

Truro Historical Society T-shirt or Susan Brennan and Diana Worthington’s 

book Truro from the Images of America series.  

Please include a mailing address, telephone number and shirt size with your 

answer. The correct answer and winner will be included in the March Truro E-

News edition.  
 

February's winner is Richard Lettieri from Weston, Ma. Richard named the artifact 

correctly as the binnacle from the Ship Wreck Room in the Highland House Museum. 

He will receive a Truro Historical Society T-Shirt as his prize for winning. 

 

The Highland House Museum is closed for the season and will re-open June 2
nd

, 2012. 

 

The Cobb Archive is open Tuesday and Thursday from 9:30 to 12:30 

Phone: 508-349-0200 

Email: info@trurohistorical.org 

mailto:info@trurohistorical.org

